[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Heather  
Sent: 24 April 2019 19:02
To: Clare O'Hanlon
Cc: DC Support; Councillor George Reynolds; Councillor Douglas Webb
Subject: Claydon marina proposal.

I am writing to object to the proposed planning application for a marina at Glebe Farm adjacent to the canal at Claydon.
My concerns regarding this proposal are~
The marina will have berths for 192 boats this is almost twice the amount of dwellings that are in Claydon which would effectively double the size of the village. This would put even more undue pressure on all our local services.
Access to the marina is either by an unsuitable single track road in poor condition and with few passing places, or through Claydon village, onto a single track road again with limited passing places but also with blind bends and the notorious humped back Hay bridge that is dangerous enough to cross in a car let alone any larger vehicles that would be going to the marina.
I dread to think about an emergency situation with fire engines and ambulances attempting to access the marina via this road.
I also feel the proposed marina would spoil the local landscape and generally be detrimental to the quality of life in our village.  

Yours sincerely,
Nicholas Middleton
27 Manor Park
Claydon

